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Reproduced hereunder letter No.PSX/Gen-1776 dated September 10, 2021sent to M/s. Nazir Cotton Mills 

Limited (NCML) under Section 97 of the Securities Act, 2015 and Clause 5.6.3. of PSX Regulations, seeking 

clarification regarding substantial increase in price / volume of its shares during the last three months, for 

information of all market participants. 
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